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Upcoming Projects: 

Nov. 1—5, 2005 Bronze team to Albany, 
New York 

Nov. 28—Dec. 6  2005—Gold team to  

Honduras 

Feb. 2006—Guatemala Gold Team 

Mar. 2006— Walipai Reservation project 
for missionary Bill Easter 

Summer 2006 Lithuania Youth Camp  

Home Missions  

Not always are we out of the country building 
but the past couple of months has found us 
working with teams in Kansas City, assisting 
Vista Loma with their carpet Project.  We then 
moved on to Memphis, TN to assist Craig 
McGee in the much successful effort of get-
ting supplies to the Hurricane Katrina victims. 
Then to Paris, TN to finish their roof.   After 
Paris we moved back to the hurricane recov-
ery and helped coordinate the Gulf Region 
FCF’ers in their outreach to the coast.  We had 
75 volunteers working across Mississippi and 
Louisiana saving the residents over $335,000 
in repairs and clean up.   

We are praying that many teams will spring off 
from this effort as the men go back to their 
churches with the reports of what they wit-
nessed.  

Recovery Effort 

I want to thank all the folks in the Gulf 
Region for turning out and helping your 
brothers on the coast.   

I don’t think any of the volunteers real-
ized what a disaster it was until they saw 
it first hand.  There is no better gift you 
could have given them than the giving of 
yourself.  

It was the largest missions team I have 
been a part of and everybody did their job 
just perfect.  I know many will want to find 
out more about Jesus because of your 
giving. 

Many more teams are needed over the 
next couple of months to do manual labor 
before the reconstruction can begin. 

Please give me a call if you need informa-
tion on finding a work location. 

 

It is hog killing time across Tennessee 

A couple of Ranger Outposts have filled 
their pigs and have requested us to 
come for slaughter.  We are believing 
that once the pigs are harvested that a 
new church will be planted with these 
funds.  Some outposts are not satisfied 
with the weight of their pig and are tak-
ing it to the congregation for a special 
diet of green. 

If you missed out on this special oppor-
tunity at Pow Wow and want  to get 
your boys fired up for missions, just go 
out and buy a bank or even better get a 
five gallon jug!  With all your help the 
Guatemala Church will be built. 

Special thanks to Trenton 1st 
A/G and Whitefield A/G in Ripley, 
Tn for allowing us to share in 
their church this month.  

Vista Loma Team in Kansas City 

Guatemala in 2006 

Tennessee will be hosting a Gold Path-
finder team to Guatemala.  Missionary 
James Wiseman has asked us to build a 
church for the Kékchi  Indians.  If you are 
looking to stretch yourself and help some-
one have a church that they will never 
have unless we come, sign up for this pro-
ject.  We are scheduled to leave in late 
February.  There are a few slots left to fill 
this team. 

This project will hopefully be funded by the 
pigs adopted by the TN. Royal Rangers at 
their pow wow. 

A church in Mississippi after Katrina 

Cindy, Matthew, Mike, Mary  

Celebrating a CBC Win  


